
 
 
Attendance last Sunday / Asistencia el domingo pasado:  56 
Offering last Sunday / Ofreciendo el domingo pasado:  $1,605.00 
Weekly offering needed to meet budget:  $3,000.00 
 
THIS WEEK / ESTA SEMAN  
 Monday :   3:30-7:30 pm – Music Together, Fellowship Hall  
 Tuesday:  6:30-8:00 pm – English Classes, Fellowship Hall and classrooms  
         7:00-8:30 pm – Colossian Way Group, AMBS 
 Wednesday:  10:00 am – 12:00 noon - Staff meeting 
 Thursday: 12:00 noon – Bulletin items due 
     6:30-8:00 pm – English Class Fiesta, Fellowship Hall, all are welcome! 
 Friday:  Office closed 
   
COMING EVENTS / EVENTOS VENIDEROS  
 November 21:  1:30 pm – Goshen and Elkhart Bible Studies 
        6:30 pm - English Class Fiesta 
 November 20:  6:45 pm -   Company of Women, Esther Muhagachi will share from her  
  work with women in Tanzania – all women are welcome, Fellowship Hall 
 December 8:  Annual Church business meeting and potluck following worship 
 December 14:  9:00-11:00 am - Roundtable 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor / Pastora: Carolyn Hunt (574) 350-6285 carolyn.gardner.hunt@gmail.com 

Transitional Pastor / Pastor transicional: Steve Thomas 574-202-0048 steveforpeace@gmail.com 

Anabaptist Mennonite Biblical Seminary Intern:  Quinn Brenneke 

Elders / Anciano-as: Anna Ruth Hershberger, Leo Rodriguez 

 

For pastoral care you are welcome to contact a pastor or elder directly or call the church office to 

make an appointment.  

Para el cuidado pastoral se puede ponerse en contacto con un pastor o anciano-a directamente o 

llamar a la oficina de la iglesia para hacer una cita. 

  
 

 
 
 
GATHERING MUSIC / MUSICA DE BIENVENIDO  
 Hymnal 311 – “The church’s one foundation”  

 Hymnal 231 – “O, blessed are the poor in Spirit” 
   
WELCOME / BIENVENIDO 
  
CALL TO WORSHIP AND OPENING PRAYER / LLAMADA A ALABAR Y ORACION 
  
SINGING / CANTANDO 
 Prairie Street Sings 6 – “Eres todopoderoso” 
 Sing the Journey 39 – “Ubi Caritas” 
 
CONFESSION OF FAITH / CONFESION DE FE 
  
SHARING THE PEACE / LA PAZ  
 The peace of Christ be with you / and also with you 
 La Paz de Cristo sea contigo / y contigo Tambien 
 
HEARING THE WORD / LA PALABRA  
 Children’s time:  Chett Mitchell 
 Scripture reading: John 1:1-2, 14; John 15;5 
 Sermon: “Generous Inside and Out,” Paula Killough 
 
RESPONDING / RESPONDIENDO   
 Sing the Journey 8 – “Somos pueblos que camina” 
 
 Sharing joys and concerns / Compartiendo alegrias y preocupaciones  
 Offering / Ofrecimiento – Hymnal 236 – “O love, how deep, how broad” 
 Pastoral prayer / Oración pastoral:  Pastor Steve 
 
SENDING / ENVIANDO 
  Sing the Journey 18 – “Over my head” 
   
BENEDICTION / BENDICIÓN:  Ellen Morey 

 
PRAIRIE STREET MENNONITE CHURCH 

IGLESIA MENONITA PRAIRIE STREET 
Sunday, November 17, 2019 / Domingo, 17 de noviembre de 2019 
                               

Joyfully following Jesus in a spirit of celebration, hospitality, and caring  
So that others may know Jesus and follow his way of peace. 

 
Con gozo, siguiendo a Jesús en un espíritu de celebración, hospitalidad y 

 cuidado para que otro-as puedan conocer a Jesús y seguir su camino de paz. 
 

.     

 
 
 
 
 
                   
 

Prairie Street Mennonite Church / Iglesia Menonita Prairie Street 
Contact Information / Informacion 
    1316 Prairie Street, Elkhart IN 46515-1687 
    PO Box 1687, Elkhart 46515-1687   (for mail / para correos) 
    (574) 293-0377 
    office@prairiestreetmc.org 
    http://www.prairiestreetmc.org 
Office Hours / Horario de la oficina: 
    Tues and Thurs / Mar y Jue       8:00am - 4:30pm. 
    Wed and Fri / Mier y Vier           8:00am - 12:00 noon 
Administrative Assistant / Asistente administrativa: Mary Kathryn Miller 
Custodians / Aseo: Ron and Marie Troyer 
 
 
 



 

Adult Sunday school:  Meet in the Fellowship Hall for a class led by an Everence 
 Advocate.  The theme is stewardship. 

Clase de espanol / Spanish Class:  Dirigido por Quinn Brenneke 
 

Sunday school, children:  Pastor Carolyn and LaNasha Taylor 
 
A prayer team is available to pray with you at the front of the sanctuary following the 
service. You are welcome to request anointing.  /  Un equipo de oración está disponible 
para orar con usted en el frente del santuario después del servicio. Le invitamos a solicitar 
la unción. 

Head phones for translation and hearing amplification are available. Check with an usher or 
greeter. /  Los auriculares para traducción y amplificación auditiva están disponibles. 
Consulte con un ujier o un saludo. 

Prayground:  The table in the rear of the sanctuary (banner side) is a special place of 
hospitality for preschool and grade school children.  Our childcare worker, LaNasha Taylor, 
greets and accompanies children in quiet activities during worship.  Parents and 
grandparents are encouraged to sit nearby.  
Área de oración: La mesa en la parte trasera del santuario (lado del banner) es un lugar 
especial de hospitalidad para niños en edad preescolar y primaria. Nuestra trabajadora de 
cuidado infantil, LaNasha Taylor, saluda y acompaña a los niños en actividades tranquilas 
durante la adoración. Se alienta a los padres y abuelos a sentarse cerca. 
 
THIS MORNING / ESTA MANANA:  
 Worship Leaders:    Ellen Morey 
 Song leader:    Pastor Carolyn 
 Spanish Translation:  Quinn Brenneke 
 Spanish Reader:  Leo Rodriguez 
 Sharing Time:     Quinn Brenneke 
 AV Technician:          Anthony Hunt 
 Prayer Team:        Pastor Steve and Quinn Brenneke 
 Usher:      Marie Troyer  
 Greeter :     Mary Kathryn Miller             
 Hall Monitor:             Ben Ollenburger 
 Building Lock-up:     Allan Bernhart 
 Visuals:       Janice Wiebe Ollenburger 
 
NEXT WEEK / LA PROXIMA SEMANA:   
 Sermon:       Pastor Carolyn 
 Worship Leader:  Ben Ollenburger 
 Song Leader:     Kyle Weirich 
 Children’s Time:   Janice Wiebe Ollenburger 
 AV Technician:    Orion Blaha 

 Usher:       Marie Troyer 
 Greeters:      Rachel Denlinger and Inyerman Fonseca     
 Hall Monitor:      
 Building Lock-up:    Mary Kathryn Miller 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS / ANUNCIOS: 
Harold Weaver, age, 94, died peacefully Friday morning, November 15.  Services will be 
announced once they are planned.  Remember to pray for Mary and their family. 
Mary Weaver 
28070 CR 24 W, Apt 613 
Elkhart, IN  46517 
574-293-5134 
 
The December potluck is moved to the second Sunday, Dec. 8, along with the 
congregational meeting.  Mark your calendars and plan to attend the meeting on Dec. 8.  
 
New books have been added to our PSMC library lately that you may want to read: 
 Braving the Future: Christian Faith in a World of Limitless Tech - by Douglas Estes 
 The Great Reckoning: Surviving a Christianity that looks nothing like Christ - by Stephen  
  Mattson 
 Unraptured: How end times theology gets it wrong - by Zack Hunt 
 The Bible Unwrapped:  Making sense of Scripture today - by Meghan Good 
 If Jesus is Lord: Loving our enemies in an age of violence - by Ronald Sider 
 Speaking of God: an essential guide to Christian thought - by Anthony Siegrist 
 My Calling to Fulfill: the Orie O. Miller story - by John Sharp 
These new books are on the cart shelf labeled NEW BOOKS for you to easily find.  
Did you know that you can look on Prairie Street's web page to see if we have a book you 
specifically want to read?  When you find the library page (likely in a drop-down box) you 
can enter the author's name or any significant word in the title and you will find the book's 
shelf number. Happy reading.  Librarian Lois Longenecker 
 
All women are invited to come to church on November 20, at 6:45 pm, to hear Esther 
Muhagachi share from her work with women in Tanzania.  Call the church office, 293-0377, 
for more information. 
 
Thank you to all the volunteers who participated in the MCC Great Lakes Comforter 
Bash in Goshen. Several hundred people knotted 497 comforters over the two days of this 
fun-filled event. Thanks to you, people around the world will not only be kept warm but can 
go to sleep knowing that someone cares about them. Stay tuned for information about next 
year's Comforter Bash! 
 
Additional volunteers are needed to take a turn greeting near the front door and monitoring 
the halls during the service.  Please consider helping!  Questions?? – ask Ben Ollenburger 
or  Mary Kathryn Miller. 
 


